An Introduction to Friends of Speedway

Friends of Speedway are an unofficial international stpp® club, which is run by
the fans, for the fans. We produce a quarterly publicather/oice, which is
compiled by contributors with no obligation towards anythirfgeothan our favourite
sport. This, of course, means that articles are In@tyas that complimentary or
favourable to the hierarchy of the organising bodies.

We regularly contact the press and TV companies and b#ugarfor more coverage
of speedway racing, with some notable success and wela¢kebehind the
awarding of an MBE to former World Champion Peterli@sla while ago.

Our activities are solely aimed at benefiting the spadt\ee are strictly a non-profit
making organisation. Our membership fee includes four issube @bice, which is
fast becoming a collectors' item. Any surplus incoma@asighed back into speedway
racing in one form or another. 2007 saw a generous donatitte under-15s youth
racing.

We also support the new Speedway Museum at Paradiséfé\Hedrk, Broxbourne,
Hertfordshire and are actively looking for volunteerfiédp with the day-to-day
running of this auspicious enterprise.

As a result of our letter to Speedway Star in 2006 suggeshiagianal Referendum
on the Tactical Ride Rule, they saw fit to have ad®e's Poll which showed a
resoundingNO for this rule. The vote was 1,161 against and a mere @4/auf.



To become a member and receive your associated edifitimes\@ice or to receive
more information, please send your cheque or postal @d€d0 (or Euros in cash)
made payable to Friends of Speedway to:

Stuart Towner - Editor, 117 Church Lane, Chessington, Surrey KT9 2DP

Tel/fax 0208-397 6599

e-mail stuart.towner @blueyonder.co.uk

We always welcome and value any feedback from our késitbyou’d like to comment on this article
then please fill in our feedback form at
http://www.speedwayplus.com/friends of speedway.shtml#fe&dba




